

## COMMANDING OFFICER USS RONALD REAGAN (CVN 76) FPO AP 96616-2876

October 6, 2006

Ms. Debbie Gregory President, Military Connection 250 East Easy Street, Suite 4 Simi Valley, CA 93065

Dear Ms. Gregory,

It was an honor to be invited and a pleasure to attend the American Supports You 9/11 Freedom Walk. I would like to thank you and Military Connection for such a great and memorable event. The community and people of Simi Valley understand the values and commitment of this great nation.

Again, thanks to you and your organization for your support of USS RONALD REAGAN (CVN 76), the United States Navy and our entire military community. Your patriotism is impressive!

Sincerely,

T. B. KRAFT